
Career Guidance Session 

The Career Guidance Cell organized a comprehensive session on April 20, 2024, at 

the college auditorium to provide insights into various career opportunities. The 

session commenced at 10:30 AM, led by the esteemed resource person, Elle 

Zhimomi, representing the Institute of Hotel Management Dimapur.  

Elle Zhimomi delivered an informative presentation outlining the diverse range of 

courses available at the Institute of Hotel Management Dimapur. She elaborated on 

the significance of pursuing a career in the hospitality industry and the multitude of 

opportunities it offers for personal and professional growth. 

During the session, students were introduced to various academic programs, 

including degree courses, diploma programs, and specialized certifications offered 

by the institute. Ms. Zhimomi elucidated on the curriculum structure, industry 

relevance, and career prospects associated with each course, providing valuable 

insights to the attendees. A total number of 106 Students attended the session. 

Overall, the session was well-received, with positive feedback from both students 

and faculty members alike. The Career Guidance Cell remains committed to 

organizing such informative sessions to facilitate students' career development and 

aspirations. 

 



 

 


